
Throughout the pandemic we have seen a surge in gun violence in Portland. By allowing people a loophole and easier access to 
buying firearms, the more we put our children and other innocent citizens at risk for gun violence. We must prioritize the safety of 
our state. Background checks are essential and must take place, no exceptions. 


